
 
Women’s Center Update  

March 25, 2020 
 
Hello Cardinals!  
  
We hope all of our students are safe and well during this time. We know that it’s been stressful 
to adjust being at home and attending classes virtually. Like we have said before, we are here 
to support you.  
 

WOMEN’S CENTER UPDATES 
 

1. For the health and safety of our staff and students, we are operating remotely per the 
University’s response to COVID-19. We are still here to support our UofL community. To 
contact us, call 852-8976 or email womenctr@louisville.edu, Monday – Friday 9am-5pm. 
For specific staff members, visit our staff.  
 

2. Chat with staff members virtually! If you need to speak to a staff member about 
services, assistance, student groups or general information, you can schedule a virtual 
meeting with us. We are using Microsoft Teams which is accessible with Office 365.  

a. More information can be found under “Using Microsoft Teams”: 
https://louisville.edu/its/tech-support/working-remotely  

b. To download: https://teams.microsoft.com/downloads   
 

3. The Women’s Center has created a resource page on our website of campus, 
community and national resources, including fun activities to do from home. Check it 
out! https://louisville.edu/womenscenter/resources/resources-during-covid-19  

 

WOMEN’S CENTER SCHOLARSHIPS  
The University of Louisville Women's Center has several awards and scholarships to financially 
help students attend college and ultimately graduate. We are excited to announce that we have 
new scholarships this year all thanks to the Women’s Club of the University of Louisville! Apply 
today!  
https://louisville.edu/womenscenter/uofl-women-center-awards-and-scholarships/scholarships  
 

STUDENT GROUPS 
 

We want you to be involved with all of our student groups! Contact individual groups about 
plans for the rest of the semester and elections for officers.  

https://louisville.edu/campushealth/information/coronavirus
mailto:womenctr@louisville.edu
https://louisville.edu/womenscenter/about-us/our-staff
https://louisville.edu/its/tech-support/working-remotely
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fdownloads&data=02%7C01%7Cjamieca.jones%40louisville.edu%7C1b37a54c37eb4ab9aa7008d7d0ebab4d%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637207582932497752&sdata=Iuslq0o0L0qRxswdd2uoLo66TaCBP6XycVQ0AQS%2FJ14%3D&reserved=0
https://louisville.edu/womenscenter/resources/resources-during-covid-19
https://louisville.edu/womenscenter/uofl-women-center-awards-and-scholarships/scholarships


 
Women’s Center Student Group Awards Ceremony 
We are currently working on a way to have a virtual ceremony to recognize the 
accomplishments of our groups and its members. Stay tuned for more information!  
 
Women’s Center Student Group Contact Information 
 
Women 4 Women Student Board  
Contact: President, Sidney Garner sidney.garner@louisville.edu  
 
AAUW at UofL  
Contact: President, Finn DePriest  finn.depriest@louisville.edu  
 
UNA-Women at UofL  
Contact: President, Janet Dake  janet.dake@louisville.edu  
 
Student-Parent Association  
Contact: Phyllis Webb Phyllis.webb@louisville.edu  
 
Stay safe and don’t hesitate to contact us. We are here to support you. 
 

 
 

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__louisville.campuslabs.com_engage_actioncenter_organization_women4women%26d%3DDwMCAA%26c%3DOAG1LQNACBDguGvBeNj18Swhr9TMTjS-x4O_KuapPgY%26r%3DU1taNfgTfVAVxRdbwZnEq0fc3kgaU35V-76-MICKgeo%26m%3DAj-Y_iSagLtx9VNLpg3J_pWdVObW1y8Mga7MlhfGSrc%26s%3DcqMISocdlXCBJvaVis2eODmNhh6wR45BX73GUih9zXg%26e%3D&data=02%7C01%7Cjamieca.jones%40louisville.edu%7C1b37a54c37eb4ab9aa7008d7d0ebab4d%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637207582932497752&sdata=efVxmZqeyNDS1cZNuna9Ao9SwYRFqcdEhAFbLGzr260%3D&reserved=0
mailto:sidney.garner@louisville.edu
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttps-3A__louisville.campuslabs.com_engage_actioncenter_organization_american-2Dassociation-2Dof-2Duniversity-2Dwomen-2Dat-2Dthe-2Duniversity-2Dof-2Dlouisville%26d%3DDwMCAA%26c%3DOAG1LQNACBDguGvBeNj18Swhr9TMTjS-x4O_KuapPgY%26r%3DU1taNfgTfVAVxRdbwZnEq0fc3kgaU35V-76-MICKgeo%26m%3DAj-Y_iSagLtx9VNLpg3J_pWdVObW1y8Mga7MlhfGSrc%26s%3DADvpK0zfwcVOW2igE39ofv7Bz2LqDw44nFI1jzKjrUo%26e%3D&data=02%7C01%7Cjamieca.jones%40louisville.edu%7C1b37a54c37eb4ab9aa7008d7d0ebab4d%7Cdd246e4a54344e158ae391ad9797b209%7C0%7C0%7C637207582932507700&sdata=Z8pMlmRU75nNONym58uGQ0AdlHk1%2BYgaFd6efmaoUQs%3D&reserved=0
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